
                     Hezlett  Primary  School 
 
                 1  Ballywoolen  Road, Castlerock    BT51 4TZ      Tel.  (028) 7084 8395 

 

                                                      Principal:    Mrs D Winters    

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 
Many thanks to the 31 parents who responded to the recent ‘Coaching in School Questionnaire’. This 
is out of 144 families in school so 22% of school families. 
 
Findings are as follows: 
 

 61% of parents who took part felt that Spanish tuition for P5-7 pupils was beneficial and 58% 
were willing to pay £10 for a term of tuition. 

 

 45% of parents who took part felt tennis was beneficial and 52% were willing to pay £10 for a 
term of tuition. 

 

 90% of parents who took part felt that multi-sports coaching was beneficial and 68% were 
willing to pay £10 for a term of tuition.  

 

 61% of parents who took part wanted 2 terms of coaching per year. 
 

 32% of those who took part were not willing to contribute money towards coaching. 
 

From these responses we have decided to alter coaching provision for next year.  
 
P1-4 pupils will have 1 term tennis coaching and 1 term Multisports Coaching. 
P5-7 pupils 1 term Spanish Tuition and 1 term Multisports Coaching. 
Parents will be asked to contribute £10 per term towards the 2 terms of coaching that their child is 
benefiting from. 
Should other funding streams become available then school will cover the cost of extra coaching 
sessions for a 3rd term for each child. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Mrs Donna Winters 

Principal 

Hezlett Primary School 
1 Ballywoolen Road, Castlerock, BT51 4TZ       
Tel: 028 7084 8395 
E: dwinters565@c2kni.net 
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